
It's a New Congress! Help Grow the Hellenic Caucus! 
  
The 118th Congress is well underway. The Daughters of Penelope 
congratulates the newly established leadership of the bipartisan 
Congressional Caucus on Hellenic Issues: U.S. Reps. Gus M. 
Bilirakis (R-FL) and Chris Pappas (D-NH), who are serving as co-
chairs.  
 
We are also excited to see the Caucus establish vice chair positions 
and congratulate U.S. Reps. Dina Titus (D-NV) and Nicole 
Malliotakis (R-NY), passionate and effective women legislators who 
serve in that role.  
 
We look forward to working with the Caucus’s leadership, and the 
entire Caucus body, to help it meet its goals and objectives for the 
118th Congress. 
  
The Daughters of Penelope can assist the Hellenic Caucus by 
helping it to grow. Membership stands at 95 U.S. representatives 
(as of June 20, 2023). 
  

 Visit the “Resources” section of our Civic Responsibility webpage to view a list of Hellenic Caucus 
members. Or click here. 

  
Please review the list. If you do not see your U.S. representative listed, reach out to elena@ahepa.org to 
learn how to contact your U.S. representative and to ask them to join. Thank you. 

Pictured: 2023 AHEPA & Daughters of Penelope Capitol Hill Day. Photo: House Photographer Phi Nguyen. 
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